
10 November 1956 

Or. Gyril H. decht 
1417 Frick Building 
sittsburgh, Fa. 15219 

Year Dr. wWeeht, 

Thank you for your letter of the 7th and the welcome confirmation 
that you are willing to be associated with mrequest for access to the 
autopsy x-rays and photographs, As I wrote you by hand the other day, 
i have decided not to make such a request cn my own behalf--and now 
there is a much better prospect. 

Last night I took part in a two-hour broadcas’ on the Warren 
Report, together with Congressman Theodore Kupferman and others, 
The surrender of the autopsy documents to the Arehives was of course 
the subject of special interest during the discussion. Afterward, 
i had a brief conversation with Representative Kupferman, who has just 
been relected from my district, 2s it happens, and whom I had met once 
before at the same radio studio. He told me that he intended to 
request a viewing of the autopsy photographs, and I suggested that 
he should be accompanied by a forensic pathologist who would be able 
te evaluate the documents, specifically, by you. He was delighted 
with that suggestion, and I am sure that he will vcursue it when the 
time comes--probably when Congress reconvenes. 

Meanwhile, as you will be visiting New York City on Necember 7th 
for a few days, 1 will hope to see you and perhaps it will be possible 
for both of us to see Representative Kupferman and carry the matter a 
step further, if there is time, I would like very much to have the 
benefit of your advice on various aspects of the autopsy that we have 
mentioned but not had the time to explore fully, such as the diagram of 
the skull injuries. 

“Ath warm personal regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New York, N.¥. 1301,


